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  Our school value this half term is: “Courage” 

“Be strong and courageous; do not be frightened or dismayed, for the Lord 

your God is with you wherever you go” 

Joshua 1.9 

 

 

 

 
We would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year! 

 

Attendance  

Our whole school attendance for Autumn Term 2 was 95.16%. 

Well done to the 70 children who were in school every day and 

received their 100% attendance certificate.  

 

 

Y6 Tower Wood 

We can accept instalments for the 

Year 6 holiday until June.          

Payments can be made via your 

child’s Scopay account. To pay via       

instalments, please select ‘custom’ 

and enter the amount of your 

choice.  

 

 

Primary Admissions for September 2025 

The deadline for applications is Wednesday 15th January 

2025. Even if your child has a sibling in school, you will still 

need to make your application online in order to secure a place 

in primary school. Applications must be made via Lancashire 

County Council Admissions.  
 

 

 

PHA Spring Disco  

Our Parent Helpers Association will be hosting our Spring    

Disco on Thursday 13th February. This will also be a non-

uniform day in school. Full details will be released in the      

coming weeks.  

 

 

 

 Dates for you diary 

Monday 13th January—KS2 Judo begins 3:30pm - 4:15pm 

Thursday 13th February—PHA Spring Disco & Non-Uniform Day 

Monday 17th to Friday 21st February—Half Term 

Monday 24th February—KS1 Judo begins 3:30pm - 4:15pm 

Thursday 6th March—World Book Day 

Friday 21st March—Comic Relief  

Thursday 27th March—PHA Easter Bingo 

Friday 28th March—STEM Careers Fair 

Monday 31st March to Wednesday 2nd April—Y5 Bikeability 

Friday 4th April—School finishes at 2pm 
 

 

PHA Grand Christmas Raffle  

Thank you very much for all prizes donated to the raffle and to    

everyone who bought tickets. It was a massive success with 32  

prize winners and raising an incredible £1099.56 to support school. 

 

PHA Christmas Stockings  

Congratulations to the lucky winners of the class Christmas stocking 

raffles! Thank you for all gift contributions and participants, all    

money raised supports school. The stocking raffle raised a brilliant 

£360! Winners were: 

 

Reception—Matthew 

Year 1—Archie 

Year 2—Kiki 

Year 3—Frankie 

Year 4—George 

Year 5—Jordan 

Year 6—Poppy 

 
 

 

 

Foodbank Fridays 

Donations can be brought in 

on any day and church will 

collect them on a Friday. 

Thank you for all the items 

received so far.  
 


